
Lodge Officers:

            2023

Worshipful Master 
WB Norman Burkett 

Senior Warden WB 
Marvin Brown      

Junior Warden          
WB Donald Skola

Secretary
WB Joe Kilpatrick 

Treasurer
WB Raymond Gray 

Chaplain 
Bro. Ed Shaw 

Senior Deacon       
WB Jan Maaskant

Junior Deacon     
Jerry Runels 

Senior Steward      
WB Jim Cline   

Junior Steward 
Vacant 

Tyler
Vacant

Children's Home 
Ambassador
WB Gary Monk

Director of Works 
WB Joe Kilpatrick  

Tucker Lodge #42   F.& A.M. April  2023

 WB Robert Cook received his 70 year apron. 

Tucker Tidings

Hubert "Buck" Padgett received his 50 year apron

At our March 13th Regular Communication we honored our 50 year Masons.  On this night 
WB Robert Cook was presented with his 70 year apron and Buck Padgett received his 50 year 
apron.   We congratulation these brothers on an accomplishment that was very well deserved 
and we thank them for blazing the trail ahead of us making our Masonic journey possible.
Thank you brothers for your service to our Lodge.



Officer’s Practices 

1st & 3rd Mondays

Meetings 

Stone Mountain Lodge 1st & 3rd Mondays  

Stone Mountain Breakfast  1st Saturday 

Metro Daylight Lodge  1st Tuesday

Tucker Order of the Eastern Star 

3rd Tuesday each month  

Looking Ahead

Apr. 3    Practice
Apr. 10   Regular Communication 
Apr. 17   Practice
Apr. 24   Regular Communication 
Apr. 27   Blood Drive Tucker FUMC

May 8 FELLOWCRAFT DEGREE 

May Brotherly Love Prevail

Community Events: 
Blood Drive:  April 27, 2023 
Tucker First United Methodist 
Volunteers are needed and 
appreciated.

TUCKER DAY:  May 6

Happy Birthday

 Ezequeil Rivera
Ronald Kenneth Miller

Kenneth Edward Yeager
Robert Arthur Heaton
Steven Cole Humfleet
Michael Paul Meeks

Clarence Glenn Cook, Jr.
James David Norris

Albert Jackson Snider, Jr.
Julius Dallas Johnson

Jeremy Christopher Conlon
Adrian Fredrick Jordan

Harvey Edgar Morris
Hubert "Buck" Padgett
David Patrick Douglas




